
Debbie McCain – Mason Central Elementary 
Administrative Report 
 November 26,2024 

 
 
 

• The student council sponsored the yearly Look for the Good 10-day 
gratitude campaign.  The kick-off assembly was on November 13th.  
Each day the students write on a sticky note what they are grateful for 
and it is displayed on the “You Matter” boards through the main 
hallways.  The final day will be on November 27th.  The student will 
write a letter to someone they are grateful for to present on 
Thanksgiving Day.   

• The student council is sponsoring a holiday food drive until Dec. 13th.  
All donated items will be given to the Erie Food Closet.   

• The STEM Robotics team will compete on Dec. 8th.  They have been 
practicing weekly for the event.   

• The Madrigal Program will be held on Dec. 14th from 6-8 pm and Dec. 
15th from 2-4 pm.  Tickets can be purchased by visiting the following 
site  https://2024masonmadrigal.bpt.me/ 

• I will be attending the coaches meeting on Nov. 26th at the LCISD for 
the Tri-county Science Olympiad event in March. 

• The Monroe County Health Department nurse provided stress 
presentations for the entire fourth grade on Nov. 20th. 

• The end of the first trimester is November 27th and report cards will 
be sent home on Wednesday Dec. 4th. 

• The teachers attended a half day training with the Into Reading 
Program representative Nov. 19th-21st.  The training was extremely 
helpful and we have five additional days planned for January.   

• Have a wonderful and blessed Thanksgiving.  We are very grateful for 
our board members – Thank you!!! 
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